
Committee Members, 
I am here to testify in support of SB2321!!!  If the state is going to allow theft of property by a 
non-common carrier status, or at least there is no reason that they have a common carrier 
status, then the least they can do is to pay for Lawyer Expenses,  and just compensation for the 
land should be value of the land multiply it by $1000.00!!!   These foreign countries that are in 
charge of this pipeline have Trillions of Dollars, and we the people are supposed to take pennies 
for our land??  This is insane we have to even have this conversation about a foreign adversary 
who has more rights than our Born And Raised Americans!!  It is absurd that we are at this 
stage of the game to talk about suing landowners because they won’t give up their land to a 
Foreign Adversary.  Where did the conversation about why the pipeline is needed, because last 
I heard it was for Oil Recovery in the Bakken & this will never be part of Oil Recovery!!!! I urge a 
Do pass on SB2321!! 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Jerol Gohrick 
District 2​  
Chairman 


